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         Newsletter April 16, 2024

 Greetings Archers and Parents,
 
First, I would like to commend our students and staff for a great assessment week! We are still in the process of assessing some of
our middle school students, but everyone has worked realy hard and we are giving away prizes next week. We are also getting back
reaults from the ACT scores and it looks like our juniors performed very well - more testing data to follow as it is received.  

We want to thank all those who attended our Stronger Together Community Forum last Saturday. We had an awesome turnout and
our next forum is scheduled for August 10, 2024.  We had many great ideas and are excited about this program of “action” in
supporting our local community. 

Next year we will be offering the CAVIT program for juniors and seniors. There will be a CAVIT meeting next week for those students
that have been accepted for next school year.  We will discuss transportation, class schedules, and collaborate on procedures for
this excellent program.  This meeting is highly recommended for students and families that will be a part of the CAVIT community.   

Kind regards,
Rachele Reese
Principal

A+ Archer News

Save The Date

April 22-25- Spirit Week
April 24th- CAVIT Meeting
May 4th- STUCO car wash


